<DATE>

<NAME>

<ADDRESS>

Dear <NAME>:
This letter is to discuss the temporary restrictions stated in your physician’s note <DATE> which indicates you have the following temporary restrictions from <START DATE> to <END DATE>:

<List restrictions - if multiple, use bullets>
After review, we have determined that we are not able to meet these temporary restrictions in your current position, nor is there an alternate assignment the department can provide at this time as a TTrD placement.  Therefore, you are on an approved medical leave from <START DATE> to <END DATE>.
Please provide updated medical certification prior to <DATE> for review. If your restrictions change prior to that time, please provide a new medical certification with the updated information. 

Please contact me at <707-565-xxxx> with any questions you may have, or contact your payroll clerk for any questions you may have regarding your benefits.  For more information on medical leaves, please see the County’s Medical Leave Policy at:

https://sonomacounty.ca.gov/CAO/Administrative-Policies/Medical-Leave-Policy/.
Sincerely,

<Dept Designee>
cc: 
<DM Analyst Name>, Disability Management Analyst


Intercare Holdings insurance Services INC (if Occ)
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